
Statement to Cabinet 14-Nov-12   Peter Duppa-Miller 

 

City of Bath World Heritage Site Setting Supplementary Planning 

Document - 

 I am speaking as the Clerk to Combe Hay Parish Council and as a member of the 

Environs of Bath Committee. 

 The great care taken by Andrew Sharland in preparing this document is very much 

appreciated. 

 This document is most important - not only to the City of Bath itself, but also to the 

Parishes which surround the World Heritage Site. 

I urge the Cabinet to agree to adopt the SPD. 

  

  

 


